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The City of Santee (City) has hired Disability Access Consultants, LLC (DAC) to assist the
City to update a survey of its facilities, buildings, parks and recreational areas. Beginning
in June of 2023, DAC Accessibility Specialists will be taking measurements and
photographs of the interior and exterior of City owned and maintained properties and
facilities. The project will continue for several months.

All DAC staff members have completed background checks and clearances and wear
blue DAC branded shirts with identification tags. DAC surveyors do not need an escort

in most areas but may need staff assistance if an area is locked, equipped with an active
alarm or is a secure area.

DAC staff members will not take pictures of residents, staff or program participants, or
discuss information and findings while conducting the survey. Information will be
available after the report is finalized from the City designated contact person.

Please contact our ADA Coordinator at (619) 258-4100 x131 or
ADAcoordinator@cityofsanteeca.gov if you have any questions.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation with this project.
Sincerely,
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Rida Freeman
Human Resources Director
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